
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release  October 24, 2018 

 
MCTXSheriff Investigates Theft from Walmart 

    
On October 14, 2018, The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to a theft from 
Wal-Mart located at 23561 US Highway 59, Porter, TX.  Deputies learned that a Hispanic Male 
suspect stole two LG TV's from the store and left in a 2001 Gold or Tan Ford Expedition with 
Texas license plate #JLG2970. This suspect is linked to another theft at this Wal-Mart that occurred 
on September 7, 2018.  In that theft the suspect stole two LG TV’s as well.   

If you have any information about the identity of this suspect or this vehicle, please contact the 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 936-760-5800 or contact Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 
1-800-392-STOP (7867) and refer to Case Number 18A257927 and 18A296033 
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